

In keeping with its annual tradition, the Edgewood Fire Department is pleased to make luminaria available to Borough residents. The lighting of the luminaria at curbside brings back memories of a time when nearly every home in Edgewood participated in this wonderful event. Again, this year the tradition takes on added significance as we use the event to remember friends, family and our military personnel who are not able to make it home for the holidays.

As in the past, we ask that the luminaria be lit at approximately 6:00 p.m. on Christmas Eve. If you purchase your kit(s) from the Fire Department you will receive 10 paper bags, 10 candles and approximately 10 pounds of sand. Please keep in mind that the luminaria should be placed 3 to 5 feet apart, so you may need more than one kit. If you have questions please call (412) 242-9994.

Kits are once again \$10.00 each. Checks should be made payable to the Edgewood Volunteer Fire Dept. During December you may also purchase kits at the Borough Building Monday through Friday until 9 p.m. or on Saturdays from 10:00 a.m. until noon if you prefer.

As always, we thank you for participating in this magical event and we wish you: ALL THE BEST THIS HOLIDAY SEASON!

	Luminaria Order Form	
Enclosed is \$	to purchase	kit(s)
Name:	Phone #:	